
 

   

 

 

 

 

10 January 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Thank you for your patience and support this week.  The weather caused us significant challenges, but 

we worked hard to ensure there was minimal disruption and that the site was safe for students and staff.  

We are hopeful that next week will be far less disrupted.  

 

School opening arrangements 

School will be open at the usual times to all staff and students on from Monday 13 January.   Students 

should arrive from 8.20am to be in their tutor rooms for 8.30am.  We will keep Weetwood Road gate 

closed on Monday 13 January so students should use the pedestrian gates on Otley Road and Spen Lane.  

This means that the vehicle entrance on Otley Road will be closed at the beginning and the end of the 

day.   

 

We will stagger the dismissal from school on Monday and this will be from the Otley Road and Spen 

Lane pedestrian gates.  Again, the vehicle gate on Otley Road will be closed.   

 

Key dates for next week  

Reading tests, Years 7-10 

Tuesday 

Hyde Park Picture House trip after school 

Wednesday 

Year 7 football vs Benton Park and Horsforth (away) 

Thursday 

The Lion, The Witch & The Wardrobe evening performance, Years 7 & 8 

Friday 

Year 13 Parent / Carer Evening booking opens 

 

Yours faithfully   

   

Mrs J Bell    

Headteacher  


